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Thanksgiving Dinner 
Please feel free to join us for dinner.  The 
cost is $12.00 per plate.  Please RSVP at the 
front receptionist desk by November 10th.  

  

Employee Recognition 

C.N.A. of the Month
Jamie Salinas
Team Member of the Month
Ashley Woodham  Palm Garden Sun City “Rocks”

The painted-rock movement, which — with the help of 
community-driven Facebook groups — is spreading 
kindness around our state, one rock at a time. a 
Facebook group created by a group of women who 
wanted to do community art projects with 
homeschooled students. According to cofounder 
Cathy Tomko, Kitsap Rocks was Inspired by Port 
Angeles Rocks, one of the first such groups in our 
state, and the idea took off. Tomko notes that through 
the group (now numbering 5,890 members), they have 
been able to "connect all of the cities in Kitsap County 
to encourage art and creativity."

The premise is simple: Gather a few supplies (flat, 
paintable rocks, acrylic paint, sealer, paint brushes), 
decorate your rock — getting as creative as you like — 
and seal it.  Write instructions on the bottom of the 
rock that tell the finder which Facebook group to post 
a photo to once it's found. Then, hide. You can also 
post a photo of the rock on the page after it's hidden, 
giving clues as to location. Popular hiding spots 
include waterfront parks, playgrounds and family-
friendly hiking trails.  

Palm Garden Sun City Center will be hiding our rock in 
the places we go on our outings.  We started 
September 26th.  We have hidden rocks in Walmart, 
Sonny’s, Bob Evans, Apollo Bistro, Denny’s, and 
several other Sun City Businessesbusinesses. 

If someone finds a Palm Garden rock they can post it 
on our Facebook page, then, either bring it to Palm 
Garden for a special gift or re-hide it.  So, when you 
are out in the community keep your eyes open for a 
Palm Garden Rock!  

NOVEMBER 2018

Management Team

Executive Director
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Start your Christmas 
Shopping.  It’s that time of year 

again. We are having the Mini Mall 
come on Wednesday November 28 
at 10:00 in the classroom.  Debit, 

Credit, Cash, are accepted.

The P.A.L.M. Program  
Our monthly theme for November is: 
“Thanksgiving Food and Traditions”.  We will 
be discussing interesting facts and fun 
activities adaptable to various skills, levels 
and abilities in order to build excitement, 
promote participation and engage all 
residents.  The use of multiple methods 
incorporating music, art, movement, aroma 
therapy, reading games, technology and 
other strategies to enhance brain function 
and motor skills development. Please join us 
Tuesdays at 10:00 and enjoy our November 
topic;     

“Thanksgiving Food and Traditions”.

 The Daily Visit
From the desk of the Chaplain, I have another 
wonderful observation. For the last few weeks, I 
have been talking with family members of 
residents. Our conversations sometime are 
funny and other times they are very serious. 
However, sharing their heart is hard to do 
without tears and memories. I often hear, I 
remember when, I remember where, and I 
remember how. Each time a story is shared the 
person may smile or has a little smirk on their 
face. As I watch the family members walk to the 
room, their steps quicken to see the familiar face 
and to hear the familiar voice. 

As the day progresses, I observe family 
members doing their best to take care of their 
loved ones. Sometimes they are talking about 
day’s events, sometimes they are watching their 
favorite program or sometimes they fall asleep 
in the room.  It is that closeness, that nearness, 
that being right here, offers comfort to both of 
them.  As the day ends I see the family member 
leaving a little weary, but they always come 
back. 

Love in life takes a lot of turns. It moves in 
directions that only the heart can determine. Yet, 
as I observe our family members faithfully visit I 
think to myself, “love always comes home to 
where your heart is safe.”  
                                                                                                    
My prayer is for all of us have a safe harbor for 
our hearts’. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/927790090623416/?fref=nf
https://www.facebook.com/groups/927790090623416/?fref=nf



